From: Planning

Sent: 10 December 2021 13:32

To: Planning

Subject: REDACT AND UPLOAD Comments on Application 3/2021/0076
Attachments: IMG_0092JPG; IMG_0086JPG; IMG_0082.JPG

Categories: xRedact & Upload

From: [
Sent: 10 December 2021 12:02

To: Planning <planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk>

Ce:

Subject: FAC Laura Eastwood - re Application 3/2021/0076

Thig emﬁil uriginated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Coungil. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe.

Hi Laura

As discussed please find attached photos from (G om 9 years ago showing the 8ft
drop next to the property.

Also see below screenshot from the document on your website showing the plans that shows the location of the
garage of plot 13 for planning application “Application 3/2021/0076".

My concern is that location of that garage |GG the process of building it could damage or

Please can you consider and [et me know your thoughts,

ManI thanks



<
1
L
O
i o
<
O




%




] i o (]
2] ’ i - g g - J -
! | " ! .
. &
- |
L L p s & -
e » ¥
i A - -
2is
% - ==
ugﬂ*‘ -":u
ot e fa==s
? b i e ‘.ﬂ
. - -
LW e
4 PR N Bl by " -
H I &% gty +
” * [ - 2 '
iy ¥ P y ¥
4% - t. R ¥ .

|.‘
Sl ~

- L. i







